
December 13, 2018 

 

19-050 ADD FUNDING SOURCE TO EXISTING AUTHORIZATION 
FOR ELECTRONIC SECURITY SYSTEM MAINTENANCE 
SERVICES 

PREPARED BY: John MacLean, Finance and Procurement Manager, 
Planning and Capital Construction 

FINANCIAL Derrick Foxworth, Director, Public Safety 
RESPONSIBILITY: Linda Degman, Director, Planning and Capital Construction 
  
APPROVED BY: Sylvia Kelley, Executive Vice President 
 Mark Mitsui, College President  
 
REPORT: On June 21st 2018 BA 18-150 authorized the College to 

enter into a contract with Aronson Security Group to provide 
modification, programming, repair, testing and small 
installation projects for the College Electronic Security 
Systems. 

 
 The total anticipated expenditures were $825,000 all from 

the General Fund.   
 
 The College has determined that there are small installation 

projects required across the District that would be 
appropriate for funding from Bond proceeds. 

 
 There is no anticipated increase in the total expenditures 

under the contract. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors authorize the College to expend 

Bond and General Fund against the current contract with 
Aronson Security Group for Electronic System Maintenance. 
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